
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF HATFIELD, MA 

 

 

The Hatfield Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 1, 2024, at 6:00 

pm at Memorial Town Hall, and by remote means via GoTo Meeting at 

https://meet.goto.com/577890005; Access Code: 577-890-005; United States: +1 (224) 501-3412, 
to consider an application for a Special Permit with Site Plan Review by Jack Henderson 

representing Western Earthworks LLC. Per Table of Uses Section 3.5.27 of the By-Laws, the 

Applicant proposes to construct a single, prefabricated metal building with storage yard to 

accommodate their commercial operations on tax parcel 206-142, known as 186 North Hatfield 

Road.  The Application is available to view in the Town Clerk’s Office during regular business 

hours. 

 

Planning Board 

Stephanie Slysz, Chair 

 

4/8/2024 @ 11:26 AM

townclerk
Alaina's Stamp


